
September 27, 2019

Dear Neighbor,

Shana Tovah to those who are celebrating Rosh Hashanah! I  wish you the best health and much
happiness for a sweet new year! 

This week before National Voter Registration Day, we were at the 92nd Street Y Street Fest reminding
constituents to register to vote for the upcoming election where we will all have the opportunity to
vote on changes to the New York City Charter, our constitution and framework for city governance.
For the first time in New York State, you have the choice to vote early between October 26 and
November 3 or to vote on Election Day, Tuesday, November 5! Register today online! Click here to
visit the early voting site for more information on early voting and your poll site.

Please join us at any of the upcoming events I  am pleased to sponsor:

Upper East Side & Roosevelt Island Town Hall
with New York City Comptroller Scott Stringer
Lenox Hill Neighborhood House
331 East 70 Street (First/Second Avenues)
Wednesday, October 2 from 7:00pm-9:00pm
Doors open at 6:30pm 

No-Cost Flu Shots
Community Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright
1485 York Avenue (78/79 Streets)
Monday, October 7 from 10:30am-2:30pm

Tuesday Housing Legal Clinic
Community Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright

https://www.charter2019.nyc/background
https://dmv.ny.gov/more-info/electronic-voter-registration-application?ref=voteusa
https://www.voteearlyny.org/#!Manhattan


1485 York Avenue (78/79 Streets)
Tuesday, October 8 at 4:00pm

Shred-a-thon
82nd Street Greenmarket (York/ First Avenues)
Saturday, October 12 from 10:00am-2:00pm

Seawright Senior Summit
Lenox Hill Neighborhood House
331 East 70 Street (First/Second Avenues)
Friday, October 25 from 10:00am-2:00pm

Brain Health and Wellness Talk
Community Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright
1485 York Avenue (78/79 Streets)
Tuesday, October 29 from 11:00am-1:00pm

Forum on Coops & Condos with Senator Liz Krueger
Hunter College
904 Lexington Avenue @68 Street (West Building)
Tuesday, October 29 from 6:00pm-8:00pm

Department of Finance Rent Freeze Clinic with
Community Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright
1485 York Avenue (78/79 Streets)
Monday, November 4 from 10:00am-1:00pm

​I f our office may be of service, remember that we are just a call, email or visit away! 

​Sincerely,

Rebecca

92nd Street Y Street Fest

Volunteer Peggy O'reilly and Assembly
Member Rebecca Seawright working at
the 92Y Street Fest to share
information on early voting, sign
constituents up for no-cost flu shots
and to announce the next shred-a-
thon!

 ​  ​  ​

Click to Visit Our Website

Seawright Cohosts Census 2020 Jobs Fairs With
Manhattan Assembly Colleagues

As a member of the New York State
Assembly's Manhattan Delegation, Assembly
Member Seawright sponsored a series of job
fairs at Pace University and Hunter College
Silberman School of Social Work this week. 

https://www.facebook.com/RebeccaASeawright/
https://twitter.com/SeawrightForNY
https://www.instagram.com/seawrightforny/?hl=en
https://nyassembly.gov/mem/Rebecca-A-Seawright


Every 10 years, the U.S. Census Bureau
works to count every person residing in the
United States. The results determine
representation in all forms of government and
funding, impacting all of our lives including
public health, education and infrastructure. 

"The fight for a fairer census has to be a
united effort to achieve the goal of
making sure every New Yorker and
everyone in the United States is
counted," said Seawright.

In previous census counts both New York State and New York City were dangerously under-
counted. The 2010 Census didn’t count over 50,000 New York City residents due to an error that
deemed their houses vacant, and hundreds of thousands more New Yorkers were uncounted. This
resulted in the loss of billions of dollars in federal funding for hospitals, public schools, transportation,
emergency services, and more. The undercount resulted in New York losing two congressional seats,
limiting our state’s influence in federal government.

Contact our office to receive information on applying for Census takers and administrative positions
with a starting rate of $25/hour.

Upcoming Events





Reserve Your No-Cost Flu Shot

mailto:SeawrightR@NYassembly.gov










Roosevelt Island Events



Construction Updates

Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center &



CUNY/ Hunter College East 73/74 Street and
FDR Drive Site

Necessary construction activity will take place at the site on Saturday, September 28th,
 7:00 am– 6:00 pm.
  
Please call the project's Construction Information Line at 212-639-4444  with any
questions or comments.


